
 

                                      

                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Hyde Park Infant School 

Hyde Park Road, Mutley 

PLYMOUTH PL3 4RF 

Tel: Plymouth (01752) 225493 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk email: hyde.park.infants.school@plymouth.gov.uk  

27
th

 April 2018 

Dear Parents, 

In endevouring to keep up with opportunities that technology offers, you will notice a QR code at 

the top and bottom of this letter.  This QR code will take you to our school website that we strive to 

keep updated with all the latest news/pictures/information about every class and all elements of 

school life.  Please use your camera phone to pick up the QR code and your phone may do this 

automatically and take you straight to the school website.  If not, then use Play Store or an app store 

on your phone and download a QR code scanner to enable you to access the school website quickly.  

This QR code will save you the effort of doing it the old fashioned way by going to  

www.hyde.park-inf.plymouth.sch.uk/news.html 

Please save this QR code and look out for others as we explore how QR codes can support our 

communication with you. 

Elm Class Assembly 

Thank you to Elm Class who treated us to a very exciting assembly exploring different parts of the 

world through dance and song.  We all felt very joyful after watching and listening and were 

suitably impressed with the skills that the children demonstrated.  Staff and children in Elm class 

will be sporting a prized Head Teacher sticker for their efforts. 

Summer Fayre Poster Competition 

There is still time at the weekend to take part in the PTA summer poster competition and return it 

to school on Monday 30
th

 with the 50p entry fee attached.  I look forward to seeing all the designs.  

This could well be a great opportunity to get involved with indoors as I have seen the weather 

forecast for the weekend! 

Pirate Weekend in Plymouth 12
th

 and 13
th

 May 

There are many events happening from 10am to 4pm on both days, many of which are free.  Of 

course, it is a great excuse to get dressed up as a pirate and have a bit of fun!  More information is 

available at VISITPLYMOUTH.CO.UK 

Yours sincerely,  

                                                                                         
Head Teacher 
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